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Personnel:  This fall we hosted two student teachers, Christy Landigren who has headed back 

to PA, and Hobson Christian. Christy did a wonderful job and we wish her well.  Hobson 

continues to work hard with our high school students in social studies. 

 

Also we had personnel trained in CPI.  Thank you Dr. Richter for your outstanding instruction to 

the staff of Newhalen. 

 
 

Technology: 

The tech department has worked hard to keep us running smoothly.  We are currently working 

to make the online tutoring run smoothly on our I-pads. 

 
 

Student Interest: 



Newhalen student Government hosted a spirit week that went over very well.  Thank you to the 

student government for putting this together. 

 
Twin Day 

 

Facility Update: 

We continue to get incredible support from out maintenance department.   

 

LSAC 

LSAC had a meeting on October 22nd.  During that meeting we seated our new LSAC 

members.  Also a committee was formed to review our open/closed campus policy.  The LSAC 

members have been very proactive in supporting the school. 

 

Other: 

Newhalen school has been blessed with numerous volunteers in many areas during the first 

quarter of the school year.  Thank you for all the support. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Ed Lester – Newhalen School – 907-571-1211 


